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April 7, 2021

House Committee on Finance

Aloha Chair Luke, Vice-Chair Cullen, and Members of the Committees:

The Young Democrats of Hawai‘i (YDHI) supports SB263 SD2 HDI, which would transfer
ownership of the “Made in Hawaii” program as it relates to manufactured products to the
Department of Business, Economic Development, and Tourism. It would also place the "Grown in
Hawaii with Aloha" program under the management of the Department of Agriculture, and would
transfer ownership of the "Made in Hawaii with Aloha" trademark from the Department of
Agriculture to the Department of Business, Economic Development, and Tourism. Finally, it
would appropriate funds to the department of business, economic development, and tourism.

YDHI is a caucus under the Democratic Party of Hawai‘i. Our mission is to increase the political
strength of our members by providing opportunities for civic engagement, political advocacy, and
participation in the Democratic Party of Hawai‘i.

In 2020, our membership established our top three legislative priorities, voting to advocate for
affordable housing, healthcare, and the economy.

We support SB263 SD2 HD1 because it directly addresses our membership’s desire for a healthy
local economy during this pandemic in the following ways:

● It would empower consumers to support local businesses and ideas by aiding accurate
identification of products made in Hawai’i.

● It would expand the definition of local manufactured products to include
Hawai’i-sourced goods, services, and intellectual property, thereby promoting new
innovative industries in technology, art, manufacturing, and more.

● It would help acknowledge and reward local creativity and talent, promoting local job
growth, entrepreneurship, and economic opportunities for all Hawai’i residents, including
for young people.

Thank you for the opportunity to testify in support of this bill, and we urge you to pass SB263
SD2 HD1 to create the vibrant economy our membership desires and deserves.

Sincerely,
The Young Democrats of Hawai‘i

youngdemshawaii.org ⬩ goydhi@gmail.com ⬩ @youngdemshi
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